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Hello! 

My name is Cassie and my husband are licensed childcare providers. We love working together and helping raise other peoples children. By increasing the number of kids we can take in makes it more of a long term goal financially for both of us to continue working together. By having two people present it is less stressful, kids can get out in the community more and away from the childcare facility during the day and it's easier meeting each child's needs with two of us. Please consider changing the number of children we can take in along with the number under school age. 

Thank you for listening. 
Cassie Leabo 

